NEWSLETTER

www.st-marys-selby.n-yorks.sch.uk

The newsletter is distributed every Friday. It contains information that parents need to know about events, activities, fundraising etc.

Please read your newsletter



Issue 8

26 October 2018

Next Week school bus stop needed on: Friday 9 November 2018

Yr 5 swimming returning approx. 3pm

SCHOOL DISCO

Wednesday 7th November

3.30pm - 5.00pm

Dressing up optional

£2 includes drink and biscuits



PARENT'S EVENING

Thursday 8th November

You should have received a letter regarding parents evening this week. If you have not, please contact the school office to make an appointment.

OTHER FAITHS WEEK

This week all classes have been finding out about different aspects of Hinduism through our "Other faiths week". This has taken the form of dance, art, story and fact finding.

Why not ask your child what they have been doing?

FOOTBALL

As a school we discourage children from playing football on the playground before school. This is due to the risk of injury to those crossing the playground. Unfortunately, this week, our fears were realised and one of our younger children, and her grandma, fell when trying to avoid a ball.

Please could you join us in encouraging children to be considerate and responsible in the mornings in order to avoid endangering others.

LEST WE FORGET

As November 11th approaches St Mary's is joining Selby in particularly remembering that it is 100 years since the end of WW1. You will already have noticed the poppies on the school fence, given to school by Brayton Parish Council.

In school the children have created a fabulous display for the Centenary in the school hall. I am sure you will be amazed when you see the beautiful artwork when you come to parents evening.

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK

When we come back after half term we will be having our anti-bullying week. This year the theme is "choose respect". This covers all walks of life so there will be plenty of opportunities for us to show examples of how we can respect others in our daily lives.

THINK

Please take time to think about where <u>and</u> how your are parking around school.

Please be considerate to those around you whether in vehicles or on foot.

DIARY DATES		
5 NOV 18	School Re-Opens @ 8.45am	
	Other Faiths Week—Hinduism	
	Bonfire Lunch	
7 NOV 18	Disco 3.30pm - 5.00pm	
8 NOV 18	Parent's Evening 3.10pm - 6pm	
14 NOV 18	Open Afternoon - Reception 2019 Intake	
16 NOV 18	St Nicholas (Y5) Class Assembly @ 9am	
21 NOV 18	Open Lesson Afternoon @ 2pm	

BONFIRE LUNCH

Please can we remind everyone that the Bonfire Lunch is the first day back after half term, 5 November. If you have not ordered a lunch for this day please provide your child with a packed lunch. Many thanks.

The new dinner menu for next half term was given out earlier this week. Please check book bags and email. It is also available to view on the school website and on Parentpay.

If you would like extra copies of the menu please call into the school office.

CLOTHES LABELLING

As the children bring their PE/ games kit home over half term, this would be a perfect opportunity to check that every item that is brought into school is named. All clothing including footwear, jumpers/cardigans and PE kit requires a name in to ensure it is easily returned to your child. Thank you for your ongoing support with this.

WALLPAPER ROLLS

Do you have any rolls of wallpaper you no longer need?

If so, Year 1 would love to make use of them. Please bring any you may have into school after half term. Thank you.

ALLERGY REMINDER

Please be reminded that the school operates a 'no nut' policy. Please bear this in mind when sending snacks into school. Thank you.

GOLDEN SPOON AWARD

This week's golden spoon winners are

Dominik K & Molly W

STUDENT UPDATE FORMS

After half term pupils in Year 2 - 6 will be bringing home a student update form. This details the information we have on our system for your child. Please read and check all the information and make any changes as necessary. Can we ask that you pay particular attention to the permissions section on the form and make any changes that you deem necessary.

Pupils in Reception and Year 1 should have already received theirs, if there are any outstanding please return these as soon as possible.

pick and mix kids out of school club

PLACES AVAILABLE FOR CHILDCARE, BOTH BEFORE (7:30 AM - 9:00 AM) AND AFTER SCHOOL (3:00 PM - 6:00 PM).

ALL WELCOME TO COME VISIT US AT THE CLUB TO HAVE A LOOK AROUND OR

CALL US ON 07880 938649

OR

EMAIL US AT PICKANDMIXKIDS@HOTMAIL.COM

CHRISTMAS DINNER (SECOND LETTER)

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT <u>ALL</u> CHILDREN WHO REQUIRE A LUNCH ON THIS DAY NEED TO FILL IN THE ORDER FORM (<u>THIS INCLUDES CHILDREN IN RECEIPT OF FREE SCHOOL MEALS</u>).



Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 5 December 2018.

Children's meal cost

Free (Rec - Yr 2) £2.47 (Yrs 3-6)

The closing date for this lunch is 3.10pm Friday 16 November 2018

Please use the order form below if you require a lunch on the 5 December 2018

<u>Christmas Dinner - Wednesday 5 December 2018</u>

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY - 3.10PM FRIDAY 16 NOVEMBER 2018

Child's Name	Class _	
I would like to order	Children's meals @ £2.47 Child is entitled to FSM	
I enclose payment ofI have made payment via Pare	ent pay (minimum payment £12.35(5 meals))	
(Delete as applicable)		